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20" January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

PARENTS EVENING
We will be holding a Parents’ evening on Tuesday 315 January from 2.00pm - 5.45pm in the main hall.

Parents will be given a progress report for their child/ren on Friday 27" January; the open evening will be an

opportunity to discuss the report.

If you wish to speak to the class teacher, a list of times will be put on the classroom door on Wednesday 25t
January, please put your name against the time that suits you most. For those parents who have requested an
appointment via Google Meets/telephone, your appointment time will have been confirmed with you via email.

On Friday 27*" January from 3.30 — 4.00pm, parents are welcome to come into their child’s class to look at the
children’s books and work so far this year. For part-time Nursery children, parents are welcome to come into
Nursery from 11.50am — 12.10pm on Friday 27t January to look at their children’s work.

If your time to meet the Teacher is between 2.00pm-3.30pm please enter the school via the car park gate. You
will be able to collect your child/ren once you have met with the teacher, please report to the front office and a

member of staff will collect your child.

For appointments after 3.45pm please enter/exit via the car park gate as the school playground gate will be closed

in line with our safeguarding procedures.
Yours sincerely
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Ms B.McDaid
Headteacher



